
 
Cyngor Cymuned 

Glyn Tarell 

Community Council 

Clerk:  Mrs Susan Harvey Powell 

 

Llwynfedwen Farm, Hepste, Penderyn, Aberdare, CF44 9QA 

Tel:  01685 813201 

sueharveypowell@gmail.com 

Decisions made at the meeting of Glyn Tarell Community Council 

held remotely on Tuesday 17th November 2022 

 

Present:  Cllrs P Woods, C Rayner, J Murphy 

     

Apologies:  Cllr. P Hill 

 

1.  It was agreed to write a letter of thanks to Chris Baker for his 

     work as a community councillor 

 

2.  It was agreed to write to BBNPA to find out who is responsible for 

     the fence behind the Tai’r Bull 

 

3.  Cllr. Rayner agreed to check the Libanus playground 

 

4.  It was agreed to put Section 137 on next month’s agenda 

 

5.  It was agreed to defer a Facebook page at present. 

 

6.  It was agreed to arrange a community meeting in the new year. 

 

7.  Cllr. Woods agreed to make amendments to the Standing Orders 

 

8.  Cllr. Woods agreed to check the Land Registry regarding Llanilltud 

      Churchyard. 

 

9.  It was agreed to hold meetings at Libanus Mountain Centre 
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10.  It was agreed to donate £250.00 to each village for Christmas 

       Celebrations 

    

 

11.  Next meeting to be held at Libanus Mountain Centre and remotely  

       on Tuesday 20th December 2022 at 7.00 p.m.        


